
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
24th March 2025 
 
By Email 

 
 
 
Ref: FOI 2444 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Patient and Client Council 
5th Floor, 14-16 Great Victoria 
Street  
Belfast 
BT2 7BA 
 

Dear  
 
I am writing to you in response to your Freedom of Information request received by 
the Patient and Client Council (PCC) on 4th March 2025 in which you requested 
information relating to jobs in the Patient and Client Council (PCC). 
 
Please find the response below. 
 
 
Please note that due to the implementation of the Business Services Organisation 
new HR system in 2014, we are only able to go back as far as 2015 for this question 
and the following questions. 
 
 
1. The total number of jobs in the Trust for the years 2015, 2020 and present 
day: 
 
As at the end of 2015, the total number of jobs was 33. 
As at the end of 2020, the total number of jobs was 24. 
As at February 2025, the total number of jobs is 30. 
 
 
2. The number of jobs in the Trusts at Bands 7 and above for the years 2015, 
2020 and present day. 
 
As at the end of 2015, the total number of jobs at band 7 and above was 10. 
As at the end of 2020, the total number of jobs at band 7 and above was 6. 
As at February 2025, the total number of jobs at band 7 and above was 9. 





BT2 8DN 
 
Telephone: 0303 123 1114 
Email: ni@ico.org.uk 
 
In most circumstances the Information Commissioner will not investigate a complaint 
unless an internal review procedure has been carried out. However the 
Commissioner has the option to investigate the matter at his discretion. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Fionnuala Murphy 
Business and Governance Manager 
Patient and Client Council 
 
 




